
From: Beth Greenwood 
Sent: 24 March 2021 14:21 
To: sales@interpak.ltd.uk 
Subject: RE: ORDER 

Hi John, 

I hope you’re well. Thank you for placing your new order, unfortunately we are unable to honour your previous 
price due to raw material cost increases seen by the industry. Since Q4 2020 we have seen over €650 p/tonne 
cost increases on all of our films , as illustrated by the attached graph. We expect the increases to continue 
until June/July 2021, where we hope they will plateau, and subsequently begin to decrease again. 

As soon as the market softens we will of course  immediately look in to reducing any increased prices over this 
period in line with these expected decreases. I have attached best pricing for this order – please be aware I can 
only guarantee these until 5pm on 26/03/2021 as we are expecting further increases for next week. Would 
you like to proceed on this basis? 
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